
It’s back to school time and ULA is receiv-
ing a larger than expected request for 
backpacks and school supplies in our 

offices.   

If your union can help by donating school 
supplies, backpacks or healthy snacks, 

please let us know. We want to help these 
families in need. 

 

Contact Amy Blackwood at 860.258.6640 
x 226 or amyblackwood@ctula.org for 

more information. 

Backpack/School Supply/
Healthy Snacks Drive 


